DIRECTOR’S SECRETARIAT
NOTICE - 05/2021

CHANGE IN OPENING OF AIT AND COMMENCEMENT
OF OFFLINE CLASSES

1. Further to AIT Notice No AIT0323/CNO/Prin dated 05 Jan 2021.

2. SPPU vide their Circular dated 07 Jan 2021 has instructed that “Date of
re-opening of University Departments and college/ institutions will be notified in
due course of time as per the directives of the State Government”. SPPU has
cancelled their earlier circular dated 04 Jan 2021, wherein it was instructed to
commence offline classes from 11 Jan 2021.

3. Students who Have Started their Journey to AIT. Students who have
started their journey to AIT need not go back. College has made arrangements
for their stay. In case, adequate students are available (Mech/ E&TC), practical
classes will be conducted offline, otherwise students will continue to attend
online classes from hostel premises.

4. Students Who are Yet to Start Their Journey to AIT. Students who have
booked tickets (train/ flight/ bus) may cancel their tickets, if feasible, and await
further instructions. Incase cancellation is not feasible, due to loss of money, etc.
student may proceed to AIT and instructions at Para 3 will be applicable.
Students who have not made their reservations till date, must wait for further
instructions.

5. Please contact respective counselors/ Heads of Departments for any
further clarification.
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